
 

 

 

7(%2% 6)3)/.3 35##%%$ 

ςπρχ !..5!, 2%0/24 

7ÁÓÈÉÎÇÔÏÎ 6ÏÃÁÔÉÏÎÁÌ 3ÅÒÖÉÃÅÓ 



 

 

 

 

Dear friends of Washington Vocational Services, 

We are excited to bring you our 2017 annual report, and a glimpse into the outcomes 

weôve achieved over the past year. In this report, we will celebrate our key 

stakeholders, first and foremost, the individuals we support who are changing the 

culture of their communities by achieving their goals. You will read just a small 

sample of some truly inspirational success stories. Our skilled and dedicated team are 

ambitious for the people who use our service. While we consistently meet people 

where they are on their pathway to employment, we donôt slow our momentum when 

they achieve employment. We encourage, and support individuals in achieving their 

next career step. 

We at WVS, are committed to its responsibility to be good stewards of the funds  

and resources entrusted to us. We are constantly creating and sharing best practices, 

ensuring good governance and accountability, and our efforts are evidenced in our 

2017 CARF accreditation outcome report. With only one recommendation in the 

numerous program standards, the surveyors stated ñ clients, their families, and other 

stakeholders expressed a strong sense of satisfaction with services provided by WVS. 

They reported that the organization is willing to listen to the clients, their families, and 

their employers; responds to questions and concerns; and fosters a strong sense of 

support at all levels of the organization.ò 

We wonôt deny we still have much work to do, but each year and with each outcome, we are jumping the hurdles that 

keep individuals from living a life of full inclusion in their communities. We continue to face potential threats not only 

to funding and services but to the fundamental Americans with Disabilities Act. For every obstacle we face, there is a 

successful story right after it that puts things back into perspective.  

I am grateful for our amazing team and for the backing and generosity of our board members, all of whom are 

committed to our mission and consistently reinforce my optimism for the future.  

Nowé.get ready to celebrate WVS with us, WHERE VISIONS SUCCEED! 

Janet  Bruckshen,  

Executive Director 

Janet Bruckshen,  

Executive Director  
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Board member Glorita McIntyre passed 

away unexpectedly in a fatal car  

accident during the weekend of  

March 18th. 

Glorita served as a board member for 

WVS since 1997 after retiring from the 

Governors Committee on Disability  

Issues and Employment. Glorita was 

very instrumental during her time with us and was a great advocate 

for individuals with disabilities. Glorita will be greatly missed and 

always remembered. 

Glorita McIntyre  

�� 
    

Board member Sven Mogelgaard passed away from medical  

complications in May 2017.  
 

  Sven had been an active member of 

the WVS Board of Directors since 

2010. Sven generated enthusiasm for 

our mission, always looking for ways 

to impact our services.  
 

  Sven brought versatility, experience, 

  and knowledge to his position on 

  the board. He strengthened our direct 

  service staff and we will all miss him 

and the positive energy he generated.  

Sven Mogelgaard  
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